
 

                                                                     
www.iveson-primary.co.uk 

Iveson Primary School 
Iveson Rise 
Leeds 
LS16 6LW 
Telephone: 0113 225 6868 
Fax: 0113 225 6767 
Email: parentcontact@iveson-primary.co.uk  

 
Wednesday 22nd November 2017 

 
Headteacher: Hayley Marshall   
     
                            

Lawnswood Production 

                            

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We have been invited to attend a production of the musical Hairspray, at Lawnswood Secondary School. We 

would love to be their audience and feel it would further support transition links.  

This will take place on 29th January, 2018. We will leave school around 11.15am and walk to Lawnswood 

School - this will ensure the trip is free.  

Children are advised to bring a pack lunch with them as we will be eating lunch during the performance break 

– the school will provide a pack lunch for those pupils entitled to free school meals. 

The production will end around 2.45pm and we will return to school for the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Alternatively, if you would like your child to walk home from Lawnswood School at 2.45pm then please 

write this in the additional information on the consent page. 

Regards,  

Miss Armitage and Mrs Tarrant 

 

Giving consent for this visit / activity 

Parents may give consent for this visit by using the online form. In doing so you acknowledge that you have 
been fully informed about this visit/activity and you are giving consent for your child to participate. You also 
agree to inform the school of any changes to your child’s medical condition or individual needs, agreement 
to medical treatment and any changes to emergency contact numbers. 
 
To give consent, please use this link http://iveson-primary.co.uk/permission 
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